
 

Its that time of the year again 
 

QICC would like to take this opportunity, to invite you all, 
members and quests, to our  

 

“Cat of the Year Awards Luncheon”, 

Saturday 7th December 2024 

11.30am at 

“Prince Alfred Hotel” 

170 Brisbane Road, Booval 
 

All meals and drinks can be ordered from the menu on the day. 
 

We are also having a Secret Santa and have set it to the value 
of $15.00, so if you wish to participate, please bring a gift, 

place it on the table and later in the day gifts will be 
exchanged. 

 

RSVP by Monday 2nd December 2024 

RSVP’s are to be emailed to Sherie Oakley: 

mama-sher@bigpond.com  

or phone 0407 029 407 
 

Look forward to seeing you on the day! 
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